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Upcoming Events… 

Mon 11th Nov 

• Flu Vaccination Day  

• Multi Sports Y1 pm, due back 

approx. 3pm 

 

Tues 12th Nov 

• Parents Evening till 17.00 

• NSPCC Assemblies 

• 8.15am Benchball/Dodgeball 

• No Choir Due to Parents Eve 

• No Football Due to Parents 

Eve 

 

Wed 13th Nov 

• Office Closed (see pg 2) 

• Parents Evening till 18.30 

 

Fri 15th Nov 

• Non-Uniform Day for Children 

in Need – Please send  any 

donations in sealed 

envelopes 

• Tuck Shop 

• Bags 2 School 9am 

• Girls Football Match after 

school 

• NSPCC Parents Meeting  

Cancelled (sadly NSPCC no 

longer able to offer the online 

safety meeting) 

 
 

 

 

Class Clips 
This week all the children enjoyed the theme day on 

Monday – Amazing Places.  They have also all been learning 

about Parliament this week. 

 

Attendance 

Winners 

ASH 
 

 

House Team 

AIRE 
 

 
Top Ten 

 

1. Alfie W (Y6) 

2. Edward J (Y3) 

3. Theo G (Y6) 

4. Millie A (Y6) 

5. Alex D (Y6) 

6. Edith P (Y3) 

7. Lewis J (Y6) 

8. Ellis W (Y4) 

9. Adam R (Y6) 

10. Sophie M (2) 

 

We will be having a non-uniform 

day next Friday, 15th November, to 

raise money for Children in Need 

Parents of Oak (EYFS Acorns only) 

Every Tuesday and Wednesday Acorns 

parents are welcome to come into the 

classroom with the children and stay 

until 9.20am. It is an opportunity for the 

children to show you their learning 

environment and what they are doing. 

Also, thank you to the parents who 

came to the Phonics meeting today, 

the Power point presentation is on our 

website on the Oaks page for anyone 

who was unable attend. 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/eyfs__yr_1_-_oak/266049


 

Cross Country Final Results  

Very well done to the children who attended the (very muddy) North Yorkshire Cross 

Country Final at Dalby Forest on Tuesday.  All three children were a credit to school and 

special congratulations go to Edward, who came second in his race, out of 70 boys.  

 

       

   

 The office will be closed on Wednesday 13th 

November so please bear with us if trying to call 

school on this day.   

If you need to pass a message to your child’s 

teacher, please do so at drop off or before if 

possible.    

Please bring your filled bags to the 

front entrance for 9am on Friday 

15th November. Unfortunately, we 

do not have room to store bags in 

advance of this day.  Money raised 

goes to our school fund.  


